
   
 

   
 

PARISH OF OUR LADY AND ALL SAINTS, 
13 NEW ROAD STOURBRIDGE DY8 1PQ 

Website www.olas.org.uk  Webcam www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/our-lady-all-saints 

Email olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk Telephone 01384 395308  

 Archdiocese of Birmingham Registered Charity Number 234216 
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Twenty Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time – 24th/25th September 2022 – Year C 

DATE TIME INTENTION FEAST 

Saturday 24th 

September 

5-00PM People of the Parish  26th Sunday in Ordinary 

Time 

Sun 25th 8-30AM 
 
11-00AM 

Carol Barker 

 

Intentions of Robert and Sarah Price 

Wedding Anniversary. 

Mon 26th NO MASS NO MASS Ss Cosmas and Damian 

Tues 27th 12-30PM Intentions of Lily-Mae St Vincent de Paul 

Wed 28th 9-00AM 

 

Intentions of Amanda Patel  

Thurs 29th 

 

9-00AM Mary Lee Ss Michael, Gabriel and 

Raphael, Archangels 

Fri 30th 9-00AM 

12-30PM 

7-00PM  

Donor’s intentions 
Funeral Mass Pat Mason 
Holy Souls 

St Jerome 

Sat 1st October 

 

10-00AM 
 
5-00PM 

Intentions of Anne-Marie Day (birthday) 

 

Shrine of Our Lady of Walsingham 

St Therese of the Child Jesus 

 

27th Sunday in Ordinary 

Time 

 

 

 

Sun 2nd 
 

8-30AM  
 
11-00AM 

Trynos Pfunde 
 
People of the Parish 

PRAYERS AND READINGS FOR TODAY ARE ON PAGE 143 OF THE MASS BOOK 
GIFT AID £131 NON-GIFT AID £303.29 Standing orders August 2022 £6396.40 

The retiring collection for the St Barnabas Society raised £736.48. Thank you for your generosity.  
The second collection is weekend will be for Fr Hudson’s Society.  Gift aid envelopes are available.  
The second collection next weekend will be for Home Mission Sunday. This weekend there is an appeal for young 
parishioners to support our new Youth Group which will be starting in early October.  
CONFESSIONS – Saturday 10-30am – 11am.  Also, confession is available after any Mass. DIVINE MERCY – After Mass 
on Thursday ROSARY – 6.35pm on Friday. ADORATION – After Saturday 10am Mass 
 
RECENTLY DEPARTED - Mary (Pat) Mason – Funeral Mass Friday 30th September 12-30pm, followed by private 
family committal at Stourbridge Crematorium.  
 
CHILDREN’S LITGURY will be restarting soon. We already have 3 new volunteers, but need more help to run the 
sessions. Can you help? Training provided. Please see Fr Philp or contact the Parish Office. 

http://www.olas.org.uk/
http://www.mcnmedia/
mailto:olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk


   
 

   
 

 
SHRINES OF OUR LADY - a series of talks and reflections for October. Meet in the Parish Centre. Talk starts 7-30pm 
Tuesday 4th October – Walsingham – England's – Fr Philip    
Tuesday 11th October – Medjugorje – Nazareth - Deacon Tom  
Tuesday 18th October – Fatima - Fr Cecil Rogerson  
Tuesday 25th October - Lourdes – Fr Philip  
GROWING IN FAITH – Wednesdays 10am and 7pm.  
2023 diaries – 2023 Catholic diaries on sale on the piety stall. £3 each.  
 
CHURCH OPENING – We hope to have the Church open all day from 8-30am – 7-30pm on Fridays, for those who 
wish to come and pray, pay a visit to the Blessed Sacrament, light a candle or simply sit and enjoy the peace and 
beauty of God’s House. Can you help by volunteering an hour as a Church Welcomer? Please sign the weekly sheet in 
the porch if you can help. 
 
LOURDES PILGRIMAGE 28th MAY – 2th JUNE 2023- We hope to have a parish group to the join the diocesan 
pilgrimage to Lourdes next year. Please be advised the estimated cost per person if sharing a room will be £1000 
each for those travelling by plane, or £650 for those travelling by coach.  
 
ADULT INSTRUCTION classes will commence in October. Please notify the Parish Office with your name and contact 
details if you are interested in joining. 
 
SEPTEMBER PRAYER INTENTIONS – Pope's Intentions; For the abolition of the death penalty.   
We pray that the death penalty, which attacks the dignity of the human person, may be legally abolished in every 
country.   
Parish Intentions;  St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School and Hagey Catholic High School  
 
TODDLER GROUP – Please contact Shelagh on 07742 988204 for more details 
SENIOR LUNCHEON CLUB – Thank you to Elaine, Pam and team for preparing, cooking and serving lunch last week. It 
was lovely to see the return of the children from St Joseph’s. The next lunch will be on 19th October.  
                                            
GOING INTO HOSPITAL – It is important that you notify the parish if you or a member of your family are admitted 
into hospital; For admissions to Russell’s Hall, please notify Deacon Tom - 07415 211098 For admissions to other 
hospitals, please notify Fr Philip - 01384 395308 

FOODBANK – Shortages – Jam/Marmalade, Tinned meat, Cordial/squash, Tinned fruit, cooking sauces (tomato 
based) Potatoes (tinned or dried packet mash), Dried instant noodles, Tinned Tomatoes, Milk Long life 1L carton, 
Fruit juice long life 1L carton, small packets of sugar, Toothpaste, Toilet Rolls, Shampoo, Shower Gel, Deodorant (roll 
on) We are open on Tuesday, 12:30pm -3:00pm and Friday 10-00am – 12-30pm. Please drop your donations to the 
back door of the parish centre.    
 
ANNUAL COFFEE MORNING HELD BY CAROLINE CLARKE – She has asked us to pass on her thanks to those who 
supported her coffee morning on Friday 9th September a fantastic £600 was raised for Macmillan.  
 
Macmillan Coffee Morning in Wollaston -Sheila Wrigley and Sue McDowall are delighted to say that there will once 

again be a Macmillan Coffee Morning in Wollaston this year. It will take place on Saturday 1st October at Wollaston 

Methodist Church Hall, Cobden Street between 9.30am and 11.30am and everyone is welcome; friends old and new.  

Do please join them for some cake, a cuppa and a chat and help raise money for Macmillan Cancer Support. 

ST JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL OPEN MORNING Thursday 6th October 9.30 am. For prospective parents 

of children due to start school in September 2023. To book a place please email info_stjosephs@emmausmac.com 

or contact Dee in the school office on 01384 431980. 

MASS FOR PRISIONERS AND THEIR FAMILIES - We invite you to join us, at SS Peter and Paul Church, 

Wolverhampton, for a monthly mass dedicated to all those affected by imprisonment. Details Where: SS Peter and 

Paul Catholic Church, 51 North Street, WV1 1RJ. When: Every 4 weeks, next mass 08/10/2022 at 1pm. If you cannot 

join us, we ask for your prayers for this mission, and for all those in prison. 
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